
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

UPCOMING  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING 

 

ST FRASNCIS XAVIER COUNCIL 15126 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

VOLUME  5  ISSUE 8       AUGUST 2015 

CHAPLIAN 

REV. RON WILL 

rwill@sfxstjoe.com 
 

GRAND KNIGHT 

LEO HOEFER 

lehoefer@ponyexpress.net 

 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

CHUCK HAYES 

CHH7279@HOTMAIL.COM 
 

FINANCIL SECRETARY 

GORDON CARMICHAEL 

gcarmichael571@yahoo.com 

 

CHANCELLOR 

JOHN CATRON 

yogi_dad2003@yahoo.com 
 

RECORDER 

JOSEPH C MARMAUD 

Jmarmaud1@missouriwester

n.edu 

 

TREASURER 

ROGER ROHRER 

 

ADVOCATE 

JOHN BITUNJAC 

JOHNBITUNJAC@YAHOO.CO

M 

 

WARDEN 

BRADLEY CARR 

priebe@stjoelive.com 

 

LECTRER 

DARRIN WELCHERT 

DWELCHERT@HOTMAIL.CO

M 
 

INSIDE GUARD 

WILLIAM CARR 

willeitc@centurylink.net 

 

OUTSIDE GUARD 

MITCHELL GERVING 

SOUIXFLYER@GMAIL..COM 

 

TRUSTEE 1 YEAR 

ED FORD 

TRUSTEE 2 YEAR 

MIKE VIOLETT 

TRUSTEE 3 YEAR 

FRANK STILL 

 

 

 

 

GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 

GRAND KNIGHT:   

On July 19, 2015 we had a very successful Installation of 

Officers, 5 year Celebration and Dinner.  Thank you all for 

your efforts in making this event very successful.  During 

this event we recognized the years of service of our 

members with their time in the Knights.  As we 

move into August and September we begin to look at 

some real busy times.  The next big event is our Annual 

Chicken Dinner that will be held August 22, 2015.  We 

will require every ones help in this project.   

 The weekend of August 29th and 30th we will be selling 

enchiladas after all masses.  We will be getting together 

before this to make enchiladas.  Watch you memos for 

times and places. 

 Following that will be our September Barbeque to kick 

off the 125th Celebration of St Francis Xavier Parish.  

There will be a number of events to commemorate this 

event in the year to follow.  More information to follow 

on this project. 

 RECRUITING UPDATE:                              

      Also on the weekend of July 19, 2015 we had a 

parish wide recruitment drive for new members for our 

council after each mass that weekend which the Knights 

served the masses.  I am very please to advise you that 

we have some interest in joining our Council.  

 Every Knight in our council needs to bring a new 

member on board to our council to assist us as we 

move into our busy times this next year.     

 

mailto:Jmarmaud1@missouriwestern.edu
mailto:Jmarmaud1@missouriwestern.edu
mailto:priebe@stjoelive.com


SCHOLARSHIP FUND UPDATE:  As of July 29, 2015 we have 

collect $125.00 toward our goal of $1,000 or more to receive a 

matching $1,000.  If you wish to donate to this GREAT 

opportunity please bring your donation to our next meeting or 

mail it to: Gordon Carmichael, 3410 Seneca St., St. Joseph, MO 

64507 and please specify for the SCHOLARSHIP FUND. 

COMING EVENTS: 

Tuesday August 4, 2015 Regular meeting 7PM parish center 

Sat & Sunday August 15th & 16th.  Serve all Masses 

Monday August 17, 2015 Rosary 6:20PM in church 

Saturday August 22, 2015 Annual Chicken Dinner 4PM to 8PM. 

Monday August 24, 2015 4th Degree meeting TBA. 

Sat. & Sunday August 29th & 30th Sell Enchilada’s and breakfast 

burritos after all masses.  Your help is needed. 

Tuesday September 1, 2015 Regular meeting 7PM parish center 
 

BIRTHDAYS FOR AUGUST.  WILLIAM POLOSKI, RICHARD BAIN, 

WILLIAM EDDINS, Jr., and TAYLOR MITCHELL Please wish these 

Brother Knights a Happy Birthday when you see them. 

 

40 CANS FOR 40 DAYS:  I have started collecting for the 2015 

and 2016 year.  Bring any donations to our meetings or other 

functions and I will get the periodically to our HOUSE of BREAD   

Gordon Carmichael 

 

 INSURANCE AGENT 



Our Insurance Agent is Alexander Murray.  If you have 

insurance questions, need information please contact him at 

660-582-2202 or email him at alexander.murray@kofc.org.  If 

he calls please make it a point to see him. 

 

 

 

PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND ONE OF  

OUR MEETINGS.  SEE YOU THERE. 
 

RECRUIT A NEW MEMBER. 
 

PRAY THE ROSARY. 
 

PRAY FOR VOCATIONS. 
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